
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jen Glass · 
Tuesday, October 18, 2016 6:27 AM 
COB_mail 

Please vote "No" on BOR Proposal 

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors, 

AGENDA Ml~TERljo, 
OATEJE)g/J to ITEM NO._(!.C,,~t,. 

I urge you to vote "No" on the BOR proposal to divert up to 7000 AF A from the Tres Rios Water Reclamation 
Facility. The effluent released from the facility is crucial to the creation and maintenance of riparian habitat 
along the Santa Cruz River, one of the all-too-rare Tucson waterways to provide such habitat. The cost oflosing 
such habitat outweighs the benefits in terms of recharge credits, especially given that the Community Water 
Coalition is working to achieve the same goal of 100% recharge without eliminating flows in the Santa Cruz. 

Please do not ignore the Community Water Coalition's proven record of success. I urge you to vote "No" on the 
proposal and instead support efforts that meet the BOR's goals but also protect our local environment, economy, 
and quality of life. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Glass 
4402 E. Elmwood Street 
Tucson, AZ 85711 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear PC Board of Supercisors, 

AGEND:~ l\1l.\ TERIJ.lL 
DATE lO/i8LJb ITEM NO. C.C..8> 

Adam Russell Kingery <akingery@email.arizona.edu> 
Monday, October 17, 2016 10:11 PM 
COB_mail 
Vote No on Tuesday!! 

I am writing to strongly urge you to VOTE NO Tuesday on the proposal to divert 7,000 acre feet of effluent annually from 
the Santa Cruz River. We need to keep water in the river to maintain the flow and support rare, riparian habitat. I am a 
local Educator, University Student, and lifetime Tucsonan who values this amazing riparian habitat. 

I understand that the WMG and the Community Water Coalition are working on an alternative pilot program to keep water 
in the Santa Cruz while getting full recharge credits. 

Please vote No!! 

Adam Kingery 
Sent from my iPhone 
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